
CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

                        CIC New Building, CIC Bhawan 

     Baba Gang Nath Marg, Munirka-110067, New Delhi    

    Tel:+91-11-26186535 

               Registry of CIC, Room No.404 

                               Baba Gang Nath Marg, ND-67 

CICOM/R/2018/00293              Dated 09.04.2018 
 

Smt.Padmavati 
 

Subject: Information under RTI Act, 2005 
 

Sir, 
 

With reference to your letter (RTI)  dated 16.03.2018, received in this Registry through RTI Cell of CIC on 

23.03.2018.  The information is as under please: 

1. In your letter dated 16.03.2018, you have asked for review of CIC decision in appeal No. 

CIC/BSNLD/A/2017/193917 decided on 31.01.2018.  In this connection, it is to intimate that 

there is no provision under the RTI Act, 2005,  to review its own decision as delivered by the 

CIC. 

2. It is seen that a RTI application dated 23.02.2018, is also attached in the above letter  seeking 

some information about receipt of your appeal etc.,. The same has been sent/transferred to the 

concerned CPIO of the Commission, i.e. Shri Krishan Avtar Talwar, Deputy Secretary & CPIO, 

Central Registry-I, CIC, for providing you information directly.  
 

3.  First Appeal, if any under section 19(1) of the RTI Act, 2005, may be filed before Shri Rakesh 

Kumar Singh, Additional Secretary & First Appellate Authority, Room No.  502, CIC New 

Building, CIC Bhawan, Baba Gang Nath Marg, Munirka, New Delhi-110067, within 30 days of 

the receipt of this reply.  

 

      

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

(S.C.Sharma) 

DR  & CPIO  

 

Encl/As above. 

 

Copy to: Shri Krishan Avtar Talwar, Deputy Secretary & CPIO, Central Registry-1, CIC, Room No. 107, 

Ground Floor, Baba Gangnath Marg, Munirka, Near Old JNU Campus, New Delhi-110067, with a 

request to provide the information in respect of RTI application dated 23.02.2018, attached with letter 

dated 16.03.2018, directly to the applicant.   

 

CC: CPIO, RTI Cell, CIC for information please. The RTIdated 23.02.2018, received with letter dated 

16.03.2018 has been sent to DR-Central Registry-I, for further action please. 

 
 


